## LANCASTER NEWSPAPERS, INC.

8 WEST KING STREET, P.O. BOX 1328, LANCASTER, PENNSYLVANIA 17608-1328

A Steinman Enterprise (717) 291-8798 (717) 291-8653 fax e-mail: jbuckwalter@Inpnews.com

Chairman of the Board

RECEIVED DEC 21 2005

December 19, 2005

Robert Edwin Field 1377-C Spencer Avenue Lancaster, PA 17603

Dear Robert:

Thank you for your fax and letter following up on our telephone conversation of December 15<sup>th</sup>.

Your thoughts concerning the difference between a "marketing" study and a "feasibility" study were interesting, but in discussion with the High organization, I am convinced that it was a feasibility study and we will stand on that. Also, your comments about Price Waterhouse, which were published in a letter to the editor on Sunday, December 18<sup>th</sup>, represent an opinion not shared by others or me. Please keep in mind that Robert Canton of PWC made it clear that PWC has not suggested that it has withdrawn support of the project – they just have not studied the new configuration.

How about if you and I just agree to disagree.

Best wishes for a pleasant holiday season.

Sincerely,

John M. Buckwalter